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                        22 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: PE KIT  
 
From next week, we would like all children to come to school dressed in their PE kit on their class PE day(s). They 
will therefore not need to have PE kit in school. All children will bring their kit home today so it is at home and 
ready to go.  
 
Class teachers will make sure the children know their PE day and send a Dojo message to remind the day they will 
need to come to school in kit.  
 
For PE, children are expected to wear: 

 White t-shirt.  

 Black shorts/cycling shorts (black jogging bottoms for colder weather). 

 Appropriate trainers. 

 Maroon sweatshirt (for winter). 

This change is to enable the children get the most out of their PE sessions without any time being lost to getting 
changed.  
 
The table below states when each class will have PE: 

Year Group & Class PE Day 

Year 1 - Hedgehogs Monday & Wednesday 

Year 1 - Squirrels Monday & Wednesday 

Year 2 - Moles Wednesday 

Year 2 - Rabbits Thursday 

Year 3 - Foxes  Monday 

Year 3 - Pine Martens Monday 

Year 4 - Hares  Thursday – double session 

year 4 - Otters Thursday – double session 

Year 5 - Snowy Owls Tuesday & Wednesday 

Year 5 - Tawny Owls Tuesday & Thursday 

Year 6 - Barn Owls Monday & Thursday 

Year 6 - Eagle Owls Monday & Wednesday 

 
We appreciate your support with this change.  
 
Kind regards 

Alona Gregory & Liz Eden 
 
Mrs Gregory & Miss Eden  
PE Leads 
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